
Request for Proposals / Bids to Provide Services for Solid Waste Collections for The 

City of Byron  

  

The City of Byron is seeking Proposals / Bids to provide services for 

Solid Waste Collections for The City of Byron. All Proposals shall be delivered and 

addressed to Tiffany Sandefur (City Administrator for The City of Byron) at 401 

Main Street, Byron, Ga 31008, by 6:00 p.m. Monday July 1st, 2024 (any bids 

delivered after this time are disqualified and will not be considered). All sealed bids 

will be opened and read out loud in the office of the Mayor on behalf of The City of 

Byron. While the City of Byron desires to award the Contract to the lowest qualified 

bidder, it shall reserve the right to reject any and all bids should the City determine 

any of the bids do not sufficiently meet the needs of the City and to overlook and/or 

disregard informalities or irregularities in any proposal. Upon review of the Proposals, 

The City Administrator shall make recommendations to Mayor and Council for Bid 

selection to be voted on in Mayor and Council’s August regular scheduled meeting.   

Request for Proposal bid packets can be viewed and printed from our City of Byron 

website at www.byronga.com. You may also pick up a hard copy of the bid packet in 

the administrative office at the Municipal Complex on the first floor located at 401 

Main Street Byron, GA 31008. Office hours are Monday-Friday 8:00am-6:00pm. 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.byronga.com%2f&c=E,1,-zRQYG-ouLurR9tfmmXm3X2LzIOVGWr7A9Ababt9R2Otg6cxN2ZBbPRrcEdkjT6B4snZHpEnD9r_WgBgnC_8F_mff-FUmRHkolgsoKJBgGut8Hua&typo=1

